
DR. ELBA GARCIA
DALLAS COUNTY COMMISSIONER, DISTRICT 4

JU
NE

 20
24

NE
W

SL
ET

TE
R

I am very honored and humbled to have
celebrated the renaming of the Dr. Elba
and Domingo Garcia West Dallas STEM
School along with my husband, the
Honorable Domingo Garcia.      
This prestigious distinction embraces our
commitment and passion to continue
working hard and to ensure that all
Dallas ISD children are provided with
equal opportunities to succeed.
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I want to commend my Road & Bridge 4 Team for working tirelessly to
help with the urgent cleanup efforts after the recent storm, such as
clearing fallen trees and debris from county buildings.  They always
have a great disposition to ensure that not only District 4, but all
Dallas County properties are clean and safe for everyone. For further
assistance or questions, please call our Dallas County office of
Emergency Management at  (214) 653-7980.
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The Dallas County Home Loan Counseling Center is hosting a
Homeownership Fair on: Saturday, June 8, 2024 from 9am-1pm at the
West Dallas Multipurpose Center - 2828 Fish Trap Rd. Dallas, TX 75212

Obtain information and support to make decisions about
homeownership
Receive community resources
Learn from leading industry experts about down payment and
assistance programs

BAPS Charities is a global nonprofit organization dedicated to serving
society by supporting individuals, families and communities. They offer
humanitarian services, including healthcare, education, environmental
initiatives, community development projects and disaster-relief efforts.             
f              

BAPS Charities is hosting their Annual  
Walk-Run event, themed this year: 

The Joy Of Giving Back
Saturday, June 8, 2024 at 7am-12pm

at The Sound at Cypress Waters 
3111 Olympus Blvd, Dallas, TX 75019

  
This event is benefitting Metrocare
and Irving Cares this year and
provides an opportunity for us to
come together to promote health and
wellness.

June is Lesbian Gay Bisexual Transgender Queer
(LGBTQ+) Pride Month. In Dallas County, we recognize
the numerous contributions of the LGBTQ+
community to our society. Dallas County is committed
to being supportive and welcoming of the LGBTQ+
community. To accomplish this, it has assigned a full-
time LGBTQ+ liaison for the Sheriff’s Department,
established an LGBTQ+ liaison and task force in the
District Attorney’s Office, ratified a fully inclusive
employee non-discrimination policy and established
equal domestic-partner health benefits. Stay cool and safe! Call 214-819-1976 to request

assistance with an emergency window air conditioner
from Dallas County. Priority households include those
with children 5 years and younger, disabled persons
and elders.
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